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COLUMBIA, SC 

 

 

*** MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE *** 
 

 

 

Due to scheduling conflicts, the Commission approved at its November 1st 

meeting to cancel the Commission meeting scheduled on December 6, 2024.   

 

The next regularly scheduled Commission meeting will be held on Friday, 

January 3, 2025, at the South Carolina Department of Mental Health, 2414 

Bull Street, Columbia, 29201, in Room 320.  
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 Recording Secretary 
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